
Nancy Bracken, RN, BS, MS , CHPCA has over 20 years’ 
experience in home care and hospice. From working as a field RN 
to owning her own agency, she has seen and experienced the many 
changes that have occurred in this field. Ms. Bracken graduated 
from the University of St. Francis for her undergraduate and 
Master’s degrees.  She is certified in Hospice and Palliative Care 
Administration. Currently Ms. Bracken is the Director of Home 
Health & Hospice for Mercy Health System. 
 
Mercy Home Health and Hospice has been serving the area for 

over 50 years; and currently provides care in Rock, Walworth, and portions of Dane, Green 
and Jefferson Counties. 
 

Caregiver Support Presentation 

by Mercy Health System 

Tuesday, August 19th at 2:00pm 

Matheson Memorial Library 

Do you care for an elderly parent?  

Do you care for a spouse?  

Do you need support? 

 


